
 

 

This Weeks ‘What’s Happening’ 
This Friday 22nd July marks the start of the summer holidays and we would 
like to wish all the children who are leaving to go to Primary School the very 
best on their new learning journey. For tips on starting primary school visit 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/collections/starting-primary-school/1 

 We look forward to welcoming back all our returning children on Tuesday 
6th September. Thank you to all our staff, parents/carers and children for 

making this another wonderful year at Strong Close despite the challenging circumstances of 
the Covid pandemic. Wishing you all a happy summer holidays and for our leavers, don’t forget to come 

back and visit!  

To view this week’s menu please visit the news section of our website and Menu for the 
last week. Why not try some of the Better Health, Healthier Families recipes at home! 

at https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/recipes/ 
 

This 
week 

 Our sign of the week is Goodbye 
Join in with Lucinda making the sign at  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ym3IR-6TpXQ 
 

This 
week 

 This week the children in all classes will be helping to wash 
and clean the toys and peg out the washing on washing lines, 
so let’s hope the weather stays dry!  
This will help the children to understand about why it’s 
important to clean and tidy in order to look after our nursery 

environment and also links to the many families that will have been preparing their homes for the 
recent Eid celebration. Visit Tiny Happy People’s Washing Up Game to find out how this can also 
help develop your child’s language at  
https://www.bbc.co.uk/tiny-happy-people/washing-up-game/z4cnnrd 

and 
 https://www.bbc.co.uk/tiny-happy-people/little-helper-18-24/z7cccqt  

 

Wednesday 
20th July 

We are welcoming a very special visitor to Strong Close today- Mr. George Steele 
who used to be a pupil here  when it was Worth Village Board School in 1945-

1946, when the industrial estate surrounding school was actually all housing. Mr. 
Steele then went on to become a civil engineer and has a keen interest in old 

maps that he will be bringing with him 
 

Wednesday 
20th July 

In Keighley and Bradford more than 1 in 3 five-year-olds show evidence of decayed or 
filled teeth. Have a look at our sugar swaps board in the entrance or 

visit https://www.nhs.uk/change4life/food-facts/sugar/sugar-swaps-for-kids for 
more tips. Tooth decay causes pain which can have a significant 
impact on speaking, eating and well- being.  The Bradford Oral Health Team will 
be here this Wednesday to apply fluoride varnish a golden gel which is painted 

onto your child’s teeth twice a year and when combined with daily tooth 
brushing will help prevent tooth decay. 

Watch all the staff say and sign Goodbye to all our families. 
 See the video is our Facebook page at 

https://www.facebook.com/StrongCloseNS/videos 
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